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Robert M. Roach 
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Through presentation of this 1993 Alumni Award, we recognize the consistent contribution to Ohio Wesleyan 
of Robert M. Roach, class of 1968. 
 
Bob began supportive endeavors on behalf of his Alma Mater early on, with significant postgraduate 
responsibilities in his fraternity as chapter advisor, newsletter editor, and then as president of the Sigma Chi 
Alumni association and Gamma Chapter House Corporation. 
 
Subsequently he became energetically involved in assisting Ohio Wesleyan’s fundraising efforts. Since 1978, he 
has been an active and loyal member of the Annual Fund Council, serving as its chairperson from 1987 to 1990. 
He was a member of the National Steering Committee of The Campaign for Ohio Wesleyan and co-chaired the 
Columbus area aspect of this five-year capital campaign. 
 
Currently, he is an Ohio Wesleyan Associate and, by virtue of generous sharing of his personal resources, is a 
member of both the President’s Club and the Tower Society. 
 
Through professional achievements as an outstanding and award-winning insurance executive and through 
public-spirited and magnanimous community service, he continues to reflect luster on the University. 
 
We join the applause of his Silver Key Classmates in saluting dedicated alumnus Robert Roach. 
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